REGION 9 AHA CHAMPIONSHIP UPDATE - NEW DATE

Dear Region 9 Members and Exhibitor,

The Region 9 Board made a decision tonight that we need to move the Region 9
Championship Show to the June backup dates because of the uncertainty of the
opening of the Will Rogers Memorial Center due to the COVID-19 situation. It will
be May 18" before the Governor of Texas will determine when and what will be in
the next phase of his opening up the state of Texas.

That being said, the Regional Show will be moving to the June 16-20, 2020
show dates. The entry deadline will be May 16, 2020, for these show dates.

More information will be coming online as quickly as show management can get
everything revised

| wanted to get this out to you as quickly as possible because of the upcoming
entry deadline of May 2, 2020 — please hold off on sending any entries at this time.

Please know that your best source of information for the Regional Show is the
Show Manager, Steve Buddin; or Region 9 Director, Pat Barton.

We hope that those of you planning to attend the Show on the May dates will be
able to attend the June dates.

Best Regards,
Pat Barton
Region 9 AHA Director

405-206-9140 Cell
940-262-0335
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